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February 25, 2021

Email: jhill@rdn.be.ca

Jacquie Hill, Manager
Administrative Services
Regional District of Nanaimo
6300 Hammond Bay Road
Nanaimo, BC VQT 6N2

Dear Ms. Hill:
Re: Regional Growth Strategy Amendment for Nanaimo Airport Lands

Council, at its regular Council meeting held on Wednesday, February 17, 2021, considered the
letter from Tyler Brown, Chair, Regional District of Nanaimo Board, received February 3, 2021
with attached draft “Regional District of Nanaimo Regional Growth Strategy Amendment Bylaw
No. 1615.04, 2020”, inviting Council to comment on the draft Regional Growth Strategy
amendment bylaw prior to March 4, 2021.

This letter is to advise that at the February 17, 2021 reglﬂar Council meeting, Council passed the
following motion:

“THAT the Regional District of Nanaimo be advised that the
District of Lantzville has no comments on the proposed Regional
Growth Strategy amendment for the Nanaimo Airport Lands; AND
FURTHER THAT the Regional District of Nanaimo be advised that the
District of Lantzville does not wish to provide further comments on the
proposed Regional Growth Strategy amendment for the Nanaimo
Airport Lands following first reading of the proposed bylaw.”

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me by phone at 250.933.8082 or by
email: tcoates@lantzville.ca.

Yours truly,
;"‘ 7 s —
S ;,
Trudy Coates

Director of Corporate Administration

ec: Ronald Campbell, Chief Administrative Officer, District of Lantzville
Kyle Young, Director of Planning and Community Services, District of Lantzville
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